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A Message from Mrs. Patrick 

Dear Gates Families: 

Thank you so much for being partners in your child’s education by attending the 
Parent Teacher Conferences this week.  This was a great time to touch base with 
Teachers to understand your child’s progress and what you can do to support 

them in the classroom.  We appreciate your support! 

As we approach Thanksgiving and move into the Holiday Season, it is a time of 
sharing, but this unfortunately also means the sharing of germs!  Many in our 
school community have had to be absent due to flu, strep throat, pink eye, etc.  
Attendance is critical for student learning, however if your student is vomiting or 
has a fever, please keep them home until these symptoms have subsided or the 

doctor has released them.   

It is important to work with your children regarding hand washing with soap and 
water or anti-bacterial soap which will help reiterate what we are encouraging at 

school.  We thank you for your support with this during our season of sharing! 

We hope everyone has a safe and restful break!  

IMPORTANT DATES 

TO REMEMBER 
 

PLC Mondays— 

Every Monday 

All Kindergarten Classes 

9:00 am to 2:00 pm 
 

Grades 1 to 5 

8:45 am to 1:45 pm 
 
 

Veterans Day Observed — 

No School 
Monday, Nov 12 

 
Thanksgiving Break — 

No School 
November 19-23 

 

PTC Meeting                        
All Welcome! 

Wed., Nov 28, 3:30 pm 
 

PTC Gift of Reading                        

Friday, Dec 7 
 
 

Choir Concert                        

Tues. Dec 18, 6:30 pm 
 
 
 
 

Please refer to the calendar inside  

this newsletter for additional           

programs and activities. 

The Governing Board is committed to providing equal opportunity for all individuals in education. District programs, activities, and practices shall be free from unlawful discrimination, including discrimination against an individual or 
group based on race, color, ancestry, nationality, national origin, ethnic group identification, age, religion, marital, pregnancy, or parental status, physical or mental disability, sex, sexual orientation, gender, gender identity or 
expression, or genetic information; a perception of one or more of such characteristics; or association with a person or group with one or more of these actual or perceived characteristics. 

 

 Attendance Hotline 

When your child is not in 

school, please call the school 

office at 916-771-1780, the 

morning of the absence, 

press 1 and leave a message, 

available 24-hours a day.  

Thanksgiving Break                                                            
November 19-23 

 

is here!  With the advent of cooler 

morning  weather, many children 

will start wearing layers of    

clothing.  Please remember to     

label all jackets or sweaters so they can find their way 

back to your child!  Check Lost & Found if you are     

missing an item! 



Veteran’s Day          

Observed           
NO SCHOOL 

          

          

         

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

12 13 14 15 16 

19 20 21 22 23 

26 27 28 29 30 

3 4 5 6 7 

     

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:55 - 2:55  MPR 

PLC Monday 

SING  
PTC Meeting 3:30 pm 

3rd Grade Market Day  
2-3 pm 

Chess Academy 
1:55 - 2:55 Library 

     

Intellibricks 3:15-4:45 LIB 

Kindergarten 
Thanksgiving Show 
10:15-10:45 am 

Intellibricks 3:15-4:45 LIB 

2018 

December 

Honey Code  
3:10 - 4:20 Library 

          Thanksgiving Break 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:55 - 2:55  MPR 

PLC Monday 

Chess Academy 
1:55 - 2:55 Library 

Honey Code  
3:10 - 4:20 Library 

Intellibricks 3:15-4:45 LIB 
Honey Code  
3:10 - 4:20 Library 

November & December 

Character Trait 

GRATITUDE 

4th Grade Parents 
Sutter’s Fort Parent VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

We currently have stations with no volunteers.  If we do not have 
volunteers to cover all of our stations, we will not be able to have 
the field trip. The field trip is Monday, January 28, and the parent 

training is at Sutter’s Fort on Saturday, January 5th.                      
Parents can sign up at 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0b4aa8a828a0f85-sutters1  



PTC News 

 

Please join us in the staff lounge for our next PTC meeting on Wednesday 

November 28th at 3:30 pm.  We will be discussing upcoming and past events 
such as Food Night, Family Fun Night & Holiday Boxes.  As always free child 
care will be provided for Gates students.   

 

Holiday Boxes — It’s almost time for us to put Christmas food and toy baskets together            

for some of the families in our school who need a little extra love this Holiday season.                         
The Gates PTC Holiday Boxes collection period will be from December 3rd to                                   
December 13th.  This program allows us to collect food and gifts for our                                           
Gates families in need.  Each classroom will be assigned a food type but any                                     
and all donations are accepted. More info to come home soon. If you would like                                
to donate your time in collecting/wrapping and preparing the boxes for delivery,                                  
please contact us at gatesptc@gmail.com 

 

Adopt a Child Giving Tree — As part of our Holiday Boxes program we like to provide   

every child whose family receives a box from us with a Christmas gift. In order to help make 

this happen we have a giving tree located in our front office where Gates families can select 

one or more children to “adopt”. Our giving tree program will run from November 12th to  

December 7th.  If you would like to “adopt” one or more of these children, please 

stop by the office and collect a tag from our giving tree which will provide you 

with the info needed to  purchase their gift (gender and grade).  Each gift should 

be around the $25 range and be wrapped when dropped back off in the office no 

later than December 7th.  Also, don’t forget to attach the tag you collected from 

the giving tree to the gift you’re donating so we know which family’s box to include it into. 

Please see the attached flyer for more info.  

 

Have you been collecting your Box Tops? If so, be sure to turn those in!             

The student with the most Box Tops wins a prize. Our next submission date is 

February 15th.  Make sure to turn in all your Box Tops by the deadline date for 

your chance to win a prize and to help us raise funds for our school.  Also, don’t 

forget to make sure your box tops haven’t expired yet and make sure to label 

them with your student’s name and their teacher’s name so that they get credit 

for turning them in should they be the one with the most box tops! 

Thank you to Thunder Valley Casino Resort 

for Donating two cases of paper  

to Catheryn Gates Elementary School 

Compliments of their Partners in Education program 



Golden Ticket Winners 
for October 

 

Kindergarten 

Kaden G., Sahil P., Haley H., Luke W. 
 

1st grade 
Lilah M., Mulook D., Zalaa S., Liliana G. 

 

2nd grade 

Casey Z., Jack R., Lucas W., Lucas S. 
 

3rd grade 

Sofia S., Kailey N., Heaven V., Chloe P. 
 

4th grade 

Alesana E., Jaiden B., Eva B. 
 

5th grade 

Valeria V., Jake W., Daxton G. 

Earned by students who did their best to exhibit  

All student character traits each day 

The following students demonstrated the character trait  

RESPONSIBILITY and received recognition at SING 

Kindergarten: Landon S., Leia N., Lily H., Colton E. 
 
1st grade: Bakhtiyar N., Vivienne B., Bentley C., Elleina H., Emily Y., Chase R., Akbar M., Liam B.,                 
Siddharth S., Naya A., Lili G., Carlos P. 
 
2nd grade: Adan R., Valentina M., Karson S., Brayden R., Emmett D., Mason C., Jason S.  
 
3rd grade: Jerald R., Gwyndolin H., McKenzie H., Anthony M., Lily Rose N., Gage S., Chloe P.  
 
4th grade: Adriana C., Cailyn C., Shivang D., Rayyan H., Reagan J., Nugay N., Joey E., Vittorio T., Stacy C.  
 
5th grade: Melissa P., Casey H., Hana R., Drake B., Evan W., Milena F., Liam J., Lukas S.  

Way to Go Gates Students! 

Gates Positive Students 

September 

Kindergarten: Gage B.  

First Grade: Juliana C.  

Second Grade: Aislinn M. 

Third Grade: Valentina G. 

Fourth Grade: Aspen S.   

Fifth Grade: Jacob H. 

 

October 

Kindergarten: Cadence F.  

First Grade: Zalaa S.  

Second Grade: Aaliyah T. 

Third Grade: Keri D. 

Fourth Grade: Vittorio T.   

Fifth Grade: Adrian M. 












